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Hepworth and many more. Readers will
be startled and intrigued to find how
such artists fought to survive amid
the network of powerful individuals,
critics and gallery owners that
controlled their destinies.
The London Mercury Sir John Collings
Squire 1937
Kenneth Williams: Born Brilliant
Christopher Stevens 2010-10-14
Kenneth Williams was the stand-out
comic actor of his generation.
Beloved as the manic star of Carry On
films and as a peerless raconteur on
TV chat shows, he was also acclaimed
for serious stage roles. Born
Brilliant includes previously unseen
material from Williams's candid daily
journal and also draw on rare indepth interviews with friends and
colleagues. Since the publication of
edited extracts from his diaries,
much controversy has surrounded
Williams's personal and professional
lives. This biography traces the
complex contradictions that
characterised an extraordinary life
and presents the first full portrait
of a star who was born brilliant.
Fairy Tales of London Hadas ElberAviram 2021-01-28 Finalist for the
2022 Mythopoeic Scholarship Award for
Myth and Fantasy Studies From the
time of Charles Dickens, the
imaginative power of the city of

The Year's Best Science Fiction
Gardner R Dozois 2003 Widely regarded
as the one essential book for every
science fiction fan, The Year's Best
Science Fiction (Winner of the 2002
Locus Award for Best Anthology)
continues to uphold its standard of
excellence with more than two dozen
stories representing the previous
year's best SF writing. This year's
volume includes Ian R. MacLeod, Nancy
Kress, Greg Egan, Maureen F. McHugh,
Robert Reed, Paul McAuley, Michael
Swanwick, Robert Silverberg, Charles
Stross, John Kessel, Gregory Benford
and many other talented authors of
SF, as well as thorough summations of
the year and a recommended reading
list.
British and Irish Art, 1945-1951
Adrian Clark 2010 Summary: This book
puts history back into the history of
art. It approaches the British and
Irish art worlds from the historical
viewpoint, avoiding theories
unsupported by facts. By studying the
intricate mechanisms whereby artists
turned oil on canvas into money - or
not - the book explains how artists'
reputations were made or broken.
Individual artists discussed include
Francis Bacon, Lucian Freud, Henry
Moore, John Piper, Graham Sutherland,
Jacob Epstein, Ben Nicholson, Barbara
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London has frequently inspired
writers to their most creative
flights of fantasy. Charting a new
history of London fantasy writing
from the Victorian era to the 21st
century, Fairy Tales of London
explores a powerful tradition of
urban fantasy distinct from the rural
tales of writers such as J.R.R.
Tolkien. Hadas Elber-Aviram traces
this urban tradition from Dickens,
through the scientific romances of
H.G. Wells, the anti-fantasies of
George Orwell and Mervyn Peake to
contemporary science fiction and
fantasy writers such as Michael
Moorcock, Neil Gaiman and China
Miéville.
The Illustrators David Wootton 2002
This catalogue contains the wide
range of artists and works now
expected from the Chris Beetles
Gallery and its well-established
annual show of illustrators. Familiar
and favorite illustrators are
included from Lawson Wood to John
Everett Millais. The wea
The Mirror Crack'd Lynn Forest-Hill
2008 CHAPTERS: 1.- From Beowulf to
the Balrogs: The Roots of Fantastic
Horror in The Lord of the Rings. 2.Fear and Horror: Monsters in Tolkien
and Beowulf. 3.- Of Spiders and (the
Medieval Aesthetics of) Light: Hope
and Action in the Horrors of Shelob’s
Lair. 4.- Shelob’s and her Kin: The
Evolution of Tolkien’s Spiders. 5.The Shadow beyond the Firelight: PreChristian Archetypes and Imagery Meet
Christian Theology in Tolkien’s
Treatment of Evil and Horror . 6.The Cry in the Wind and the Shadow on
the Moon: Liminality and the
Construct of Horror in The Lord of
the Rings. 7.- Barrows, Wights, and
Ordinary People: The Unquiet Dead in
J.R.R. Tolkien’s The Lord of the
Rings . 8.- Horror and Anguish: The
Slaying of Glaurung and Medieval
Dragon Lore. 9.- Shadow and Flame:
Myth, Monsters and Mother Nature in
mervyn-peake-my-eyes-mint-gold-a-life

Middle-earth. 10.- Evil Reputations:
Images of Wolves in Tolkien’s
Fiction.
Mervyn Peake, a Life Malcolm Yorke
2002-07 A portrait of the British
author traces his childhood as the
son of missionary parents, his
experiences at the artist colony of
Sark, his marriage to Maeve Gilmore,
and his unhappy experiences as a
World War II soldier.
Mervyn Peake; a Biographical and
Critical Exploration John Batchelor
1974
Distance from the Belsen Heap Mark
Celinscak 2015-11-26 The Allied
soldiers who liberated the Nazi
concentration camp at Bergen-Belsen
in April 1945 were faced with scenes
of horror and privation. With
breathtaking thoroughness, Distance
from the Belsen Heap documents what
they saw and how they came to terms
with those images over the course of
the next seventy years. On the basis
of research in more than seventy
archives in four countries, Mark
Celinscak analyses how these military
personnel struggled with the intense
experience of the camp; how they
attempted to describe what they had
seen, heard, and felt to those back
home; and how their lives were
transformed by that experience. He
also brings to light the previously
unacknowledged presence of hundreds
of Canadians among the camp’s
liberators, including noted painter
Alex Colville. Distance from the
Belsen Heap examines the experiences
of hundreds of British and Canadian
eyewitnesses to atrocity, including
war artists, photographers, medical
personnel, and chaplains. A study of
the complicated encounter between
these Allied soldiers and the horrors
of the Holocaust, Distance from the
Belsen Heap is a testament to their
experience.
Fantasy Authors Jen Stevens 2008
Presents information on contemporary
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and popular fantasy authors,
including biographical sketches,
author quotes, major works and
awards, criticism, websites and
blogs, research guides, and author
"read-alike" lists.
Peake's Progress Mervyn Peake 1978
The Illustrators Chris Beetles
Limited 2003 A fascinating catalogue,
containing the wide range of artists
and works now expected from the Chris
Beetles Gallery, and its wellestablished annual exhibition of the
work of some of Britain's best-loved
illustrators. Familiar and favourite
illustrators a
Matthew Smith Malcolm Yorke 1997
Although he died more than forty
years ago this is the first fullscale biography of Matthew Smith, one
of the most original English
figurative painters of the century.
He was in his lifetime frequently,
but mistakenly, seen as an English
Fauve or as a disciple of Matisse,
but in fact he evolved his own
distinctive style independently from
anything he had seen in English art
schools or the French galleries.
Smith was the son of a rich and
cultured Yorkshire manufacturer, but
soon felt impelled to rebel against
the Victorian taste of his father and
his class. He failed to impress
tutors at the Slade, went to France
to see what the modern movements
there had to offer, and then returned
to mingle in the circles round
Sickert and Fry. His grim experiences
in World War 1 forced him to sort out
his priorities both as a man and an
artist. Eventually, a passionate love
affair in middle age enabled him to
establish his own uniquely turbulent
style and subject matter of stilllifes, landscapes and uninhibited
nudes. Augustus John and Epstein were
close friends as were many other
literary and artistic figures in
Paris, Provence and London. He was
shaken by personal tragedies, but
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well into old age he seemed able to
attract the love of cultivated and
attractive younger women. There have
been several retrospective
exhibitions since his death in 1959,
notably at the Royal Academy and
twice at the Barbican. Dr Yorke's
detailed biography traces the life
and reputation of this unassuming man
who 'spoke like an intelligent moth'
, but who produced pictures of such
rich colour and extrovert handling
that they have no parallels in the
history of English painting.
The Magazine of Fantasy & Science
Fiction 2003
British Fantasy and Science-fiction
Writers, 1918-1960 Darren Harris-Fain
2002 Essays on British writers of
fantasy and science fiction,
including dark fantasy and
supernatural horror. Includes lesserknown authors who made their own
small but significant contributions
to this field. Discusses the impact
of pulp magazines and other new
magazines that focused on subgenres
such as romance fiction, adventure
fiction, Western fiction, and
eventually fantasy and science
fiction, and utopian literature, a
predecessor and close cousin of
science fiction.
Collected Poems Mervyn Peake 2008
Published to mark the 40th
anniversary of his death, this
comprehensive edition of the poetry
of Mervyn Peake includes pieces that
touch on some of the most significant
historical moments of the 20th
century. His celebrated works range
from the unemployment epidemic in
pre-war Britain to the horrors of the
blitz and the concentration camp at
Bergen–Belsen, with each serving to
anchor the fantasy world of his
celebrated Gormenghast books. Black
and white illustrations, drafted by
the author, accompany the verse,
along with previously unpublished
illustrations and photographs.
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The New York Times Index 2002
Mervyn Peake Malcolm Yorke 2011-04-11
Mervyn Peake (1911-1968) was a
painter, poet, illustrator,
dramatist, and most famously the
creator of the Gormenghast trilogy.
Very much his own man, and charmingly
so, neither as an artist nor as a
painter did he belong to any school
or movement; his work was distinctive
and peculiar to him. He was not a
loner though, his friends included
Graham Greene, Augustus John, Dylan
Thomas and Walter de la Mare. His
marriage to one of his students,
Maeve Gilmore was a happy one, too.
Parkinson's disease tragically
curtailed his life. Malcolm Yorke's
biography was written with the full
co-operation of the Peake family who
granted him access to letters,
photographs and drawings never
previously published. 'Yorke, aware
of the many interpretations that have
been imposed on Peake's trilogy, does
not burden the reader with more. He
catches, instead, through apt
summary, the wide range of opinion on
Peake's achievement, as poet,
novelist, painter and illustrator.'
Frances Spalding, Times Literary
Supplement 'But his book goads the
reader to search out Peake, and what
more could that unique man or his
family ask?' John McEwen, Spectator
'Most valuably, the book is
generously illustrated with examples
of the works discussed. There will
never be a clearer explication of
Peake's progress as a visual artist.'
Michael Swanwick, Washington Post
Current Contents Institute for
Scientific Information (Philadelphia)
2001
The Year's Best Fantasy and Horror
2003
A Research Guide to Gothic Literature
in English Sherri L. Brown 2018-03-15
The Gothic began as a designation for
barbarian tribes, was associated with
the cathedrals of the High Middle
mervyn-peake-my-eyes-mint-gold-a-life

Ages, was used to describe a
marginalized literature in the late
eighteenth century, and continues
today in a variety of forms
(literature, film, graphic novel,
video games, and other narrative and
artistic forms). Unlike other recent
books in the field that focus on
certain aspects of the Gothic, this
work directs researchers to seminal
and significant resources on all of
its aspects. Annotations will help
researchers determine what materials
best suit their needs. A Research
Guide to Gothic Literature in English
covers Gothic cultural artifacts such
as literature, film, graphic novels,
and videogames. This authoritative
guide equips researchers with
valuable recent information about
noteworthy resources that they can
use to study the Gothic effectively
and thoroughly.
A Companion to J. R. R. Tolkien
Stuart D. Lee 2022-07-21 The new
edition of the definitive academic
companion to Tolkien’s life and
literature A Companion to J. R. R.
Tolkien provides readers with an indepth examination of the author’s
life and works, covering Tolkien’s
fiction and mythology, his academic
writing, and his continuing impact on
contemporary literature and culture.
Presenting forty-one essays by a
panel of leading scholars, the
Companion analyzes prevailing themes
found in The Hobbit and The Lord of
the Rings, posthumous publications
such as The Silmarillion and The Fall
of Arthur, lesser-known fiction and
poetry, literary essays, and more.
This second edition of the Companion
remains the most complete and up-todate resource of its kind,
encompassing new Tolkien
publications, original scholarship,
The Hobbit film adaptations, and the
biographical drama Tolkien. Five
entirely new essays discuss the
history of fantasy literature, the
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influence of classical mythology on
Tolkien, folklore and fairytales,
diversity, and Tolkien fandom. This
Companion also: Explores Tolkien’s
impact on art, film, music, gaming,
and later generations of fantasy
fiction writers Discusses themes such
as mythmaking, medieval languages,
nature, war, religion, and the defeat
of evil Presents a detailed overview
of Tolkien’s legendarium, including
Middle-earth mythology and invented
languages and writing systems
Includes a brief chronology of
Tolkien’s works and life, further
reading suggestions, and end-ofchapter bibliographies A Companion to
J. R. R. Tolkien, Second Edition is
essential reading for anyone formally
studying or teaching Tolkien in
academic settings, and an invaluable
resource for general readers with
interest in Tolkien’s works or fans
of the films wanting to discover
more.
The Oxford Encyclopedia of Children's
Literature: Luca-Slot Jack Zipes 2006
Provides information on notable
writers, illustrators, publishers,
librarians, educators, and
developments in the field of
children's literature throughout the
world, from the medieval period to
the twenty-first century.
Dirk Bogarde John Coldstream
2011-09-08 'Biographies only tend to
be definitive until the next one
comes along, but there's no danger of
Coldstream's erudite, moving analysis
ever being superseded' INDEPENDENT ON
SUNDAY. As an actor Dirk Bogarde was
a Rank contract artist and matinee
idol who became a giant of the
intellectual cinema, working on films
such as Death in Venice, The Servant
and Providence. Fiercely protective
of his privacy, and that of his
partner of 40 years, he left England
in the 1960s to live abroad, where he
carved a second career for himself as
a bestselling author. Although
mervyn-peake-my-eyes-mint-gold-a-life

Bogarde destroyed many of his papers,
John Coldstream has had unique access
to his personal archives and to
friends and family who knew him well.
The result is a fascinating biography
of a complex and intriguing
personality.
The Voice of the Heart G. Peter
Winnington 2006-09-01 The works of
Mervyn Peake have fascinated readers
for sixty years. His Gormenghast
sequence of novels – recently
serialized to great acclaim by the
BBC – stands as one of the great
imaginative accomplishments of
twentieth-century literature. In The
Voice of the Heart, G. Peter
Winnington, the world’s foremost
expert on Peake, sets his subject’s
fiction in context with the poetry,
plays and book illustrations which
are less well known. He traces
recurrent motifs through Peake’s
works (islands, animals, and
loneliness, for example) and explores
in detail Peake’s long-neglected
play, The Wit to Woo. Through close
readings of all these elements of
Peake’s oeuvre, Winnington is
ultimately able to offer unparalleled
insight into one of British
literature’s most vibrant
imaginations.
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 2002
Bander Snatch 2000
Oxford Dictionary of National
Biography: Patel-Phelips Henry Colin
Gray Matthew 2004 55,000 biographies
of people who shaped the history of
the British Isles and beyond, from
the earliest times to the year 2002.
Muse and Messiah Brian R. Banks 2006
In this full comparative study of the
Jewish writer and artist Bruno
Schulz, his life and themes are
examined in the light of major Polish
and European influences.
Library Journal 2002
The Mammoth Book of Best New SF 16
Gardner Dozois 2011-08-04 Michael
Swanwick, Geoff Ryman, Allen Steele,
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Nancy Kress, Robert Reed, Michael
Cassott, Charles Stross are just some
of the high-profile names that
feature in this volume of what is now
regarded as essential reading for
every science-fiction fan. This
year's edition includes not just the
biggest names in science-fiction
writing but also many of its other
brightest young talents too, as well
as even more stories than ever
before. All this, and the usual
thorough summations of the year, plus
a list of recommended reading, more
than upholds an established tradition
of value and excellence.
Miracle Enough William Gray
2014-09-18 To mark the centenary of
Mervyn Peake's birth, the Sussex
Centre for Folklore, Fairy Tales and
Fantasy (University of Chichester)
organized an international conference
in July 2011 entitled ""Mervyn Peake
and the Fantasy Tradition."" Papers
were presented by scholars, artists,
and writers from all over the world,
and here we have a selection of them.
No other comparable collection of
essays on Peake has ever been
published. The contributors take a
wide variety of approaches to Peake's
work - ...
Urban Gothic of the Second World War
S. Wasson 2010-04-09 This book
examines writing in the Gothic mode
which subverts the dominant national
narrative of the British home front.
Instead of seeing wartime experience
as a site of fellowship and emotional
resilience, Elizabeth Bowen, Anna
Kavan, Mervyn Peake, Roy Fuller and
others depict shadowy figures on the
margin of the nation.
The Year's Best Science Fiction:
Twentieth Annual Collection Gardner
Dozois 2007-04-01 Widely regarded as
the one essential book for every
science fiction fan, The Year's Best
Science Fiction (Winner of the 2002
Locus Award for Best Anthology)
continues to uphold its standard of
mervyn-peake-my-eyes-mint-gold-a-life

excellence with more than two dozen
stories representing the previous
year's best SF writing. This year's
volume includes Ian R. MacLeod, Nancy
Kress, Greg Egan, Maureen F. McHugh,
Robert Reed, Paul McAuley, Michael
Swanwick, Robert Silverberg, Charles
Stross, John Kessel, Gregory Benford
and many other talented authors of
SF, as well as thorough summations of
the year and a recommended reading
list.
Historical Dictionary of Gothic
Literature William Hughes 2013
Provides an extensive chronology and
an introduction which explains the
nature of Gothic and shows how it has
evolved. Includes entries on major
writers, and works of geographical
variants like Irish, Scottish or
Russian Gothic and Female Gothic,
Queer Gothic and Science Fiction.
Book Review Index Dana Ferguson 2001
Modern Fantasy Colin N. Manlove
2020-04-16 After a decade from 1965
which had seen the growth in Britain
and America of an enormous interest
in fantasy literature, and a rise in
its academic repute from cold to
lukewarm, a serious study of the
subject seemed long overdue. In this
first critical book in its time on
modern English fantasy, Colin Manlove
surveys a representative group of
modern fantasies—in the Victorian
period in the children's scientific
and Christian fantasy The WaterBabies by Charles Kingsley and the
mystical fantasy of the Scottish
writer George MacDonald; and from the
twentieth century the interplanetary
romances of C. S. Lewis, the post-war
fantasy of rebellious youth in Mervyn
Peake's Gormenghast books, and the
quest to avert apocalypse in J. R. R.
Tolkien's The Lord of the Rings. The
aim with all these works is to show
the peculiar literary experiences
they offer and to assess their
strengths and limitations in relation
to wider English literature. In the
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the life and extraordinary
imagination of one of Britain's most
singular writers and artists. In the
space of thirty years Peake produced
more than two hundred and fifty
poems, four novels (including the
celebrated Titus Groan, Gormenghast
and Titus Alone), a novella and
numerous short stories; he also wrote
ten plays (several of them for
radio). He illustrated two dozen
books, including such classics as The
Rime of the Ancient Mariner, The
Hunting of the Snark, Alice's
Adventures in Wonderland, Bleak House
and Treasure Island, and designed
many book jackets; he painted
innumerable portraits and others
pictures and made thousands of
drawings in a wide variety of media.
He also taught hundreds of art
students. Peter Winnington follows
Peake's life from his birth in China
through his student years and a
sojourn in an artists' colony on
Sark, his marriage and his
frustrating years as a soldier when
he wished to be a war artist. Yet the
1940s, marked by a traumatic visit to
newly liberated Belsen in 1945, were
his most productive years. From the
middle of the 1950s Parkinson's
disease gradually prevented him from
working and led to his premature
death in 1968.

introduction to his book, Manlove
gives a definition of fantasy,
marking off the genre from its near
neighbors science fiction and
“Gothic” or horror story, and
distinguishing between fantasies that
are serious works of imagination and
those that are fanciful or escapist.
Each chapter that follows is
primarily a literary analysis set in
a context of the writer's life,
thought, and other works. As the book
proceeds, there begins to emerge a
picture of the originality and merit
of the writers, but at the same time
the sense of a division in the
purpose of each writer, whereby their
works fail to abide by their own
laws. In the conclusion to this book
Manlove draws the different types of
division found into one and argues
that the problem is one that is
endemic to the writing of modern
fantasy.
Artistic Representations of Suffering
Mark Celinscak 2021-10-18 This
collection features original essays
that focus on the subject of art and
suffering, including topics such as
the representation of violence and
the intersections of art and human
rights.
Mervyn Peake's Vast Alchemies G.
Peter Winnington 2009 This biography
of Mervyn Peake (1911-1968) explores
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